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We had an eventful start to the week as unfortunately part of our Nursery was effected by flooding. We would like to thank you all
again for your patience and understanding with Monday’s unavoidable last minute closure. Staff worked very hard to make sure
there was a safe, clean nursery provision for both Acorn and Oak children to use while the nursery room is repaired.

We’ve had another jam packed week in school, with Class 1 visiting Forest school on Tuesday, and then St Peter’s travelling there
again on Thursday for House Activities. They did a great job working on their ‘service’ value, helping to clean up the leaves around
the estate, and made some fun fairy circles and heart shapes in the process. We would like to thank Antonia Bury for all of her
time, resources and the very generous use of the Millichope Estate grounds. We are very fortunate to have the opportunity to take
students along for such an wonderfully immersive forest school experience.

Back in school, All Saints worked so hard yesterday to
clear up the back play area which has been affected by |~
flooding. They bagged up loose sand, collected leaves
and cleaned all the equipment. Super Service Stars! St
Michael’s made autumnal mobiles to take home to
parents.

It is Parents Evening this coming Wednesday 4th and
Thursday 5th December, thank you to everyone that
have sent in their preferences, appointment slots will
be sent out on Monday. Mrs Swann will also be

around on Wednesday and early on Thursday to speak |
to any parents/carers regarding any SEND queries.

School photographs should be coming home with any
children that ordered them today, however, please be aware that any digital orders will not be going out until early next week.
Thanks again for your patience.

Finally, on Friday 6th December we will be finishing the week off with a fundraising day for the CSA Christmas raffle. As a treat, chil-
dren have been invited to bring in one of their favourite toys to share in class —in exchange the CSA have asked if they would kind-
ly donate a hamper item which will be included in our Christmas raffle.

Thank you again for your continued support and | wish you all a fantastic weekend.




PE & Spor't

Well done to all our footballers this week; the girls and boys who headed over to Bridgnorth for the Shropshire
school’s semi finals on Tuesday, and the boys team who went to Ludlow for the U11 EFL Cup. There was some im-
pressive football skills on show, and inspiring team work, which was wonderful to see. Everyone involved should

be extremely proud of themselves! Great Job!

In the new year we will be running an afterschool Gymnastics Club, which will run for 6 weeks from Wednesday
8th January to Wednesday 12th February 3.15-4.15pm for class 2 and 3. It will cost £18.00 for all 6 sessions, with
full payment required to reserve your child’s place. Please note there is limited availability and payments can be

made in cash or via Scopay.

We would like to say thank you to Wendy and Claire for all their hard work with the afterschool Netball Club which
has now finished for this year, hoping to resume in the new year—more information to follow.

Dates for your Diary

29.11.24 6. —CSA i
Heuse B___'{J@ DS 9 6.00pm—CSA Wreath Making Workshop
04.12.24 3.30pm—Parent's Evening
St Michael’s: Fergus 05,12 24 | Obm—p 's Eveni
St Peter’s: Charlotte 5.12. 3.30pm—Parent’s Evening
All Saints: Lottie 06.12.24 Bring your favourite toy to school—in
T exchange—donate a hamper item (CSA)
10.12.24 Class 1&N—Forest School
12.12.24 Christmas Jumper Day
17.12.24 2pm—Class 1 Nativity
17.12.24 6pm—Christmas Carol Service
18.12.24 6pm—Class 1 Nativity
19.12.24 Heather's Christmas Lunch
* Star of the Week * 19 12,24 1.30pm—Jiggy Wrigglers
T Nursery Xmas Session
20.12.24 School Panto Trip—R to Yr 6
Class 1: Olivia & Daria — : -
Class 2: Penny P and Alana-Rose 20.12.24 Break up for Christmas Holidays
Class 3: Jake and Rosie S 06.01.25 PD Day
07.01.25 Back to School
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Corvedale School Assmxiat'n presents:

JOIN US FOR A
%qkfmu
U(lmaﬂt [

Friday 2 9 November

Corvedale School Hall. 6pm onwards

216 pp: Ineludes a drink and mince ple. Refregshments
avallable to buy. Advance tichets from the School Office or
Wendy Richards: 07813 271274



The next Messy Church is going to be at Diddlebury Church on
Thursday 5th December from 3:20 - S5pm, when we’ll be thinking
about Advent and Christmas.

It's for families — so for children with a responsible adult {parents,
grandparents, carers) - this can include children who are not yet old
enough to be at school. There will be crafts and other activities,
followed by cooked food (including a vegetarian option). Each session
stands on its own, so you're welcome to come whether you've been to
a Messy Church before or not. If you can't get to Diddlebury for
3:20pm you’re welcome to join us when you can.

There is no charge for Messy Church, although we will have a plate out
if you would like to make a donation towards the costs of putting it on.
You don't have to book in advance either, although it would really help
if you could let Fr John know that you plan to come
(revibeesley@gmail.com) as that would give us a better idea of how
many people we are cooking for. If you have any particular dietary
needs we should know about it would also really help if you could let us
know before you come.

We are planning more Messy Church sessions for the new year — more
details nearer the time. If you have any questions feel free to get in
touch with Fr John.

We hope to see you soon!

THE CORVEDALE GROUP OF PARISHES

DiooLERURY - MunsLow - CULMINGTON - ABDON - TUGFORD - HOLDGATE - BROADSTONE




